
Subject: [Fwd: Pedestrian X-Walk Markings]
Date: Mon, 15 Jul 2002 12:16:20 -0700

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Pedestrian X-Walk Markings
Date: Fri, 12 Jul 2002 00:23:46 -0700

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "Gavin Joyce" <joyceg@dnv.org>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>,
"FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Gavin Joyce:
 
Please be advised that the painted pedestrian cross-walk markings have all but disappeared at the south east corner of Mt. Seymour
Parkway & Lillooet Road.  As you are aware, this is an extremely busy & dangerous intersection that has even been considered for a
pedestrian overpass.
 
Therefore I request the pedestrian cross-walk markings be re-painted as soon as possible.
 
Yours truly, Dave Sadler
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